Jennifer Marshall

From: Jon Garlovsk

Sent: Sunday, May 15, 2022 3:45 PM

To: wilson5279@comcast.net

Cc: Long Grove; Taylor Wegrzyn; gjackson@longgroveil.org
Subject: Joanie's deck epansion

Dear members of the Architectural Committee,

In regards to the public hearing scheduled tomorrow 16 May for the proposed deck expansion for Joanie's pizza , our
household would like to express our concern regarding the impact this may have on our property and our neighbors.

Our household does not support a deck expansion if the project and expected increase in noise and customer traffic will
negatively impact our neighbors and property.

Please consider our concerns as you move forward with the approval process.

V/R

-Jon and Trisha Garlovsky



gjackson
Highlight

gjackson
Highlight

gjackson
Highlight




